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Sow the seeds… Nurture… Watch them grow 
Respect, Responsibility, Hope, Courage 

 

        

 

        27th March 2024 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Year 5 meeting re: Secondary Admission 

 

We will be holding a meeting for the parents of Year 5 children on Thursday 23rd May at 5.30 pm in 

Jupiter class.  During this meeting, we will be explaining the Secondary admissions process; including  

the Procedure for Entry to Secondary Education (PESE) and the Kent Test (11+).  

During the same week, the Year 5 children will be completing online CATs (Cognitive Ability Tests).  

The scores from these will be a useful indication for parents when deciding whether to enter for the 

Kent Test.  More information will be given about this test at the meeting. 

Kind regards 

 

 

Miss D Unsworth 

Jupiter Class 
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